Thames View Infants





Bastable Avenue Barking Essex, IG11 OLG 020 82704317 07950 440 843 (texts only)

Paul Jordan Headteacher
Paul Jordan @ThamesviewInfants.org

Rosa.Corcoran-Jones **Deputy Headteacher**Rosa.Corcoran-Jones@ ThamesviewInfants.org

Adam Dobson Deputy Headteacher Adam.Dobson@ ThamesviewInfants..org



4th July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers.

Year 2 Visit to Stubbers STUBBERS NOTICE CENTRE STUBBERS

Next week our Year 2 children will be going on their special reward visit to Stubbers Adventure Centre. A jam-packed exciting schedule is being planned for the day and we are sure that the children will have a day that they will remember for many years to come.

Consent...

Please note that any children who have not had the consent form completed by midday on Friday this week (7th July) will not be allowed to go on this visit and they will go to another class for the day.

Payment...

Please note that any child who has not had this visit paid for by midday on Friday this week (7th July) will not be allowed to go on this visit and they will go to another class for the day.

Timings...

Please note that Stubbers Day is an early start and on the day the children will need to be in school for 8:30am. The coaches will be leaving at 8:45am and we will not be able to wait for any late comers.

We expect the children to be back at school by 4:30pm. If there are any slight variations to this time, we will inform you via ParentMail and so please keep a close eye on your ParentMail messages on the day.

















We're a PAPERLESS School – so you must download & register your ParentMail App to receive e-newsletters, to book after-school clubs & Parents' meetings or to confirm consent for educational visits.

What to wear...

Stubbers is a non-uniform day. Children will be taking part in numerous physical activities need to come to school wearing the following:

- T-Shirt
- Leggings or joggers
- A hoody or fleece
- Old trainers (these will get wet)
- A sunhat (if it is a hot day)

What to bring...

In addition to the above, children will need to bring in a bag by this Friday (7th July) at the latest with the following:

A complete change of clothing, (including underwear and shoes):

- T-shirt
- Leggings or Joggers
- Hoody or fleece
- Underwear knickers / pants
- Socks
- A second pair of trainers
- A towel
- An anorak if rain is forecast.

Please note that all of the children will be partaking in water activities may be going into the water wearing their clothes. In light of this, we suggest that you don't send the children in any of their best clothes and that you particularly only send in trainers / plimsoles that you understand will almost certainly get wet and muddy.

Please note that, other than the above, the children will not need to bring anything else to school on the day. School will provide packed lunches, enough fluids and snacks for the children to last the whole day.

Yours sincerely.

Paul Jordan Headteacher